
Margit Nahra 
3702 Bradley Lane 
Chevy Chase, DC 20815 
 
Dear Senator Waldstreicher: 
 
My name is Margit Nahra and I am a constituent of yours living in District 18 and working in 
downtown DC.  
 
As a regular commuter who is concerned about the environment and traffic, I rely on Metro – 
both rail and bus service -- for my commute, as does my husband. 
 
I have been pleased with the improvements to reliability and safety, but am concerned that 
without adequate, dedicated funding, the system may experience setbacks that undermine 
this progress. 
 
Given this, I am writing to urge you to support Senate Bill 126, the Maryland Metro Funding 
Act of 2024. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Margit Nahra 


